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2023-2024 Honor Code Advisory Board 

Call for Faculty Nominations and Statements of Interest 
 

The BFA Executive Committee is seeking faculty to serve on the 2023-2024 Honor Code Advisory Board 

(HCAB). The HCAB is comprised of five faculty members, a pool of students, and a Student Conduct 

Coordinator who advise on decisions regarding alleged violations of the Honor Code at CU Boulder. 

HCAB members review cases of alleged academic misconduct, provide technical expertise on complex 

cases, and discuss with and advise the Hearing Officer on findings and non-academic sanctions for Honor 

Code violations.  

 

BFA representatives are being asked to nominate interested faculty. The BFA Executive Committee 

reviews statements and selects the board members for the year.  The Executive Committee has asked 

these three things of the faculty who are interested in the position: 

 
1.       What is your affiliation with CU Boulder, 
2.       How long have you been at CU Boulder, and, most importantly, 
3.       Why would you want to be on the Honor Code Council Advisory Board? 

 
 

Interested faculty should email these statements of interest to bfa@colorado.edu by September 15th. 

The BFA Executive Committee will select 5 faculty for this position, which is for a 1-year term and 

includes an annual stipend of $3,000. HCAB faculty are expected to attend between 2-3 Zoom meetings 

per month during fall and spring semester. * The time commitment is around 10-12 hours each 

semester (approximately 2-4 hours a month). Please ensure you are available to serve during the times 

listed below. If an elected member is not able to attend sufficient meetings, an alternate will be 

selected.  

 
*Case/meeting demands vary: 

• High – Nov-Dec., March-May 
• Mid/High– September/February 
• Lower – July, August, January, June 
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